I would like to introduce myself- I'm Ms. Sarah Welsh- your children's new Arts Teacher. I am excited to be at Wilkes Elementary and have enjoyed my first day of meeting teachers and students in the gym. We are beginning to explore the elements of Art with our first stop being Space. We have taken a playful approach and are allowing our imaginations to take a ride through space and express what we see in a drawing.

I hope to meet you soon! I welcome you to volunteer in the studio in the gym! Meanwhile, I look forward to getting to know your beautiful children.

Thank You

Arts Teacher

Wilkes Elementary